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Good morning , I think the draft looks good . I am involved with 2 CPD programs in Queensland and 
the AIR CPD program is well set out ,reasonable requirements and well managed and I think when 
introducing something new ,often the least changes initially the better . This allows the process 
people know to continue smoothly and then as time goes by evolve as necessary.  

Thank you for the consultation...... 

R. Boytar 


